
 
 
LATEST MEETING 28.09.16 
 
CLASS REPS: Class Reps Wanted. 
Parent representative for each year 
group 
 
Preschool – Jude Dennis 
Year 1 – Rep Wanted 
Year 2 – Penny Maloney 
Year 3 – Beccy Morley 
Year 4- Rep Wanted 
Year 5 – Jo Driscoll 

 
FUNDRAISING OUTCOME 
 
Friary Day - £42 in 10p’s. Many thanks to 
the families who helped with the stall on 
the day 
 
Bag to School – £72 raised (5 bags missed 
the collection – they will be added to the 
next collection) from your unwanted 
items. Thank you 

 
 
GOAL FOR 2016/2017 
Following meeting items discussed in 
more detail for financial support are:- 
 
School grounds maintenance – See 
Handy Parents Day. 
 
New Library and Storytelling Chair 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS WINTER TERM: 
(we can’t do these without your help) 
 
SPOOKTACULAR DRESS UP DAY – 
21.10.16. £1 to come to school dressed in 
a Halloween Costume or non-uniform. 
 
HANDY PARENTS DAY – 12/13th 
November. Parent / volunteers to help 
with school grounds maintenance / 
improvements. More details to follow. 
 

SCHOOL DISCO – 31.10.16 more details to 
follow. 
 
STORYTELLING CHAIR –Idea to have a 
chair designed by children and installed in 
school grounds. More details to follow 
 
EASY FUNDRAISING – Doing you shopping 
via the Easy Fundraising Website…you 
raise funds for the school when making 
purchases. www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
 
CAULIFLOWER CARDS – Childrens Design 
pack will be sent home from school. 
Children’s designs made into packs of 
Christmas cards.  Every pack of cards 
purchased raises money for the school. 
Details coming soon 
 
BAGS FOR LIFE – Reusable bags printed 
with the school logo will be available soon 
for purchase at a small cost. 
 
 

IDEAS AND COMMENTS FOR FRENDS: 
 
Ideas and feedback as very welcome 
there will be a suggestion box by the 
school office or post on the Facebook 
page.  
 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING – Early 
November 2016 
 
FRIENDS COMMITTEE 
 
Chair: Laura Stubbings 
Treasurer: Louise Coats 
Secretary: Danielle Douglass 


